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Latest Update from ICAO HQ (21 May 2024)

• “Secretary General has written to all 9 States 
involved to request their willingness to accept ATS 
search and rescue service responsibility for high 
seas airspace.

• We expect replies in the next few weeks.

• If they are all positive, the proposal will be 
circulated to all users and provider States in the 
normal manner.”
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